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Works update May 2019 

Dear neighbours, 

We are writing to inform you that there will be no work on Saturday 18 May at the West Ryde Public School 
upgrade site. 

Removal of the asbestos containing material was completed on Saturday 11 May. 

The health, safety and well-being of students, staff and neighbours is our highest priority. Site fencing will remain 
in place and we will continue to keep the community updated as more information becomes available. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 

 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ 
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